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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Congratulations! 

You may have noticed some new faces in school this week.  In January we are splitting the Early 
Years Unit to form a separate Nursery and reception class. Miss Cull will be the reception teacher and 
we have appointed Miss Fortescue who will be joining us as our Nursery teacher.  

In February, Miss McIntosh will be leaving us to have her baby! Miss Fisher will be covering her ma-
ternity leave.  

Miss Fortescue and Miss Fisher will be working in school until they start next term so they can get to 
know the children and the school. We are really pleased to welcome them to our team.  

As well as Miss McIntosh having a baby we also need to wish Miss Sanderson congratulations as she 
will soon be leaving us in February to start maternity leave. We can’t wait to have 2 more babies join-
ing the Christ Church team.  

Christmas Parties and Productions 

We are still planning in holding our Christmas parties and productions as planned, we have been  

advised by public health to have a back up plan just in case of any outbreaks.  

Each class will perform their production twice and each family will be allocated 2 tickets in total, these 
will be organised next week. This allows us to socially distance within school. Performances will also 
be recorded for anyone unable to attend.   

 

Production dates as follows: 

Monday 6th December—Year 5 and 6 (am and pm production) 

Tuesday 7th December– Year 3 and 4 (am and pm production) 

Wednesday 8th December—Year 1 and 2 (am and pm production) 

Thursday 9th December– Reception and Nursery (am only) 

Friday 10th December—Reception and Nursery (am only) 

 

Party Dates: 

Monday 13th December– Year 3 and 4 pm 

Wednesday 15th December—Nursery and Reception am, Year 5 and 6 pm  

Thursday 16th December—Year 1 and 2.  

School will provide food and all items required for the parties. Children to bring party clothes in a bag 

to get changed into after lunch. You are welcome to take them home for lunch that day if you prefer 

and they can have lunch and get changed at home. Nursery and reception children can just come to 

school in their clothes as their party is in the morning. They do not need to bring uniform to get 

changed into.   

Mrs Bradford 

 


